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Special Education:   

We will begin the annual review of our Special Education files this month.  This 

report is then sent to ODE.  We have had 100% compliant file with the Department 

for the past four years.  This is a tremendous accomplishment as many standards 

(130) are checked in each file.  The Special Education staff works very hard to 

ensure all student files are complete and accurate.   

 

ESL:  caseload                                               Migrant Education: 

K-3: 17       Pre-K/12: 2 

4-8: 7 

HS: 6     

 

Avid: 

Components of AVID’s mission include guest speakers and filed trips.  Earlier in the 

year, Clinton, from the Sheridan Sun spoke to the students about the classes they 

should look to take in college to work in journalism.  This month, David Root, a 

literary professor will be speaking.  He will talk about meeting Dr. King and 

marching in the Civil Rights protest in the 1960’s with AVID students.  The AVID 

classes sponsored a winter dance to continue field trips.  Their first college visit 

was to Linfield in October.  In February, they will have the opportunity to visit 

Western Oregon University.    


